LER PINEWOOD DERBY EVENT

*George will be available at the March 10 meeting

WESTERN NEW YORK
SCOUT COUNCIL, BSA

Sunday, Apr|I 14,2024 from 1:00pm to 5:00pm

@ Polish Falcons, 445 Columbia Ave., Depew 14043
Your Antique Car may be stored for the Winter, but now it is time to:

START YOUR PINEWOOD DERBY CAR ENGINES

Pinewood Derby Cars are not just for scouts anymore!! Entries are open to all AACA LER members and their
families: children, grandchildren, (girls like to design and race too!)

Purchase, design, build and enter your car in the AACA LER First Annual Pinewood Derby Race.

Entry Fee: $10 plus the cost of the Pinewood Derby Car Kit. Kits can be purchased from the Boy Scouts online
at: https://www.scoutshop.org/pinewood-derby, or WNY Scout Council BSA: 2860 Genesee St., Buffalo, NY
14225 (call 716-891-4073 hours: Mon to Fri 10am to 5pm) or from Amazon, JoAnn Fabrics and Craft Stores or
Hobby Lobby Stores. If you still have a pinewood derby car from your childhood, enter it in the Antique/Vintage
Division. ‘

There are five divisions for the races: Adults ages 16 and over, youth division 1 (age 8 & under), youth division
2 (ages 15 to 9), Hi-Performance (no limitations other than length and width, Antique/Vintage (derby cars built
before 1997). Also: Best Design and Best Paint Job.

The Boy Scouts will provide and set up the four lane track, organize the registration and weigh in, and run the
individual heats with a computerized timing system. All decisions are final. SIGN UP & Register Early. We expect
the competition will be fierce. Space is limited to 75 cars.

Reservation Deadline — April 13th, 2024 - Registration and payment of the $10 registration
fee should be made online directly with the Boy Scouts @

https://wnyscouting.doubleknot.com/event/antique-car-club-pinewood-derby /3032302

If you prefer, you can send me an email at budcamann@gmail.com and | will reply with the link above in the
text.

If you register on-line prior to February 16™, you have the option of paying the registration fee of $10 plus an
additional $10 for the car kit and the Boy Scouts will deliver the car kit to you at our next meeting.

Registration will include rules for building your car along with tips to make your car fast. @
Once we have 75 entrants, the registration will be closed.
At time of press, the website would only let you order a car kit. Contact George if you cannot register.

For questions, Contact George Camann at 716-727-9559 or email at budcamann@gmail.com

The registration fee directly supports the WNY Scout Council BSA. Thank you for supporting Scouting in
Western New York. Your support helps to actively support thousands of families in 6 counties.




